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Andrea Gyger

From: Richard Seale 

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 2:32 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet Voting

Gentlemen 

I own a software company and we deal constantly with Internet security problems. Expanding voting via the Internet is 

an open invitation for voter fraud. 

I am completely opposed to Internet voting. 
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